
            
 

 
 
 
 
 
September 14, 2012 
 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT 84114 
 
Attention: Gary Widerburg 
  Commission Secretary 
 
RE: In the Matter of a New Electric Service Agreement between Rocky Mountain Power and 

Kennecott Utah Copper, LLC – Docket No. 12-035-94 

Dear Mr. Widerburg: 

Rocky Mountain Power (“Company”) hereby submits for filing its Petition for Approval and 
Electric Service Agreement between Rocky Mountain Power and Kennecott Utah Copper LLC 
in the above referenced matter.  An original and ten (10) copies of this filing will be provided via 
hand delivery.  The Company will also provide electronic versions of this filing to 
psc@utah.gov.  

The Company respectfully requests that the Electric Service Agreement be treated confidentially 
and placed under seal. 

Please contact Daniel Solander at (801) 220-4014 if you have any questions. 
 
Very Truly, 

 
 
Jeffrey K. Larsen 
Vice President, Regulation & Government Affairs 
 
Enclosures 
Cc: Service List  
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